
 

 

 

 

July 2017 

Dear Seventh and Eighth Grade Students and Families: 

The start of the 2017-18 school year is right around the corner and I along with the Superior Middle 
School staff are looking forward to welcoming you all back for another school year.   

As in the past, we will run a staggered start to the school year.   

START OF THE SCHOOL YEAR:   

Tuesday, September 5, 2017—First day of school for 7th & 8th grade    

Wednesday, September 6, 2017—NO SCHOOL for 7th & 8th grade  

Wednesday, September 6, 2017 –First day of school for 6th grade.    Students will meet in the cafeteria 
prior to school and 6th grade teachers will escort them to their appropriate homeroom.  Students will 
receive their schedules, computers, tour the building, review PBIS, and get to know staff and classmates.   

Thursday, September 7, 2017 –All students attend!!!! 

Two other dates that are important to remember are August 23 and 24, 2017.  On these two dates we 
will have computers set up, in the hallway, and staff available for parents to come in and update 
InfoSnap (student information) data and pay the $25.00 computer usage fee.    You will receive a letter 
from the School District of Superior via email and/or postal mail with the Info Snap code you will use.  As 
you will remember from last year, all middle school students are issued a laptop computer for use in 
their classes.  Each year students are assessed the $25.00 none refundable usage fee.  The building will 
be open from 8:00-4:00 both of these days for your convenience.   

As always if you have any questions regarding the start of the school year or anything regarding the 
upcoming school year, you are welcome to call or stop in the office.  The phone number for the main 
desk at Superior Middle School is (715)394-8740.  If you have questions for me specifically, you can 
reach me at the same number and my direct extension is 31114.   

Enjoy the rest of your summer and we are truly looking forward to the start of the school year. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard Flaherty, Principal  

Principal Superior Middle School 


